Game Day Reminders For Residential Students

It’s Official: Grambling Football Season is underway, and while our students and staff
cheer on the Tigers, we strive to maintain a safe and secure environment within the
campus living community. Due to the location of our various residence hall and
apartments on campus, football game day celebrations and tailgating are practically in
our backyard! We are always looking for ways to help keep our residents and facilities
safe, so here are few things to keep in mind for home football games:

e Most of our locations have open corridor and gated access; however, Residence halls are
not open access for non-students without a student resident escort.

e During game days and special campus events, always be mindful of “suspicious™ persons
roaming your residence hall location. Remember-Our residence halls should only be
accessible by residents of that particular hall.

e Please secure your room and your personal belongings at all times, and be sure to have

your key(s) and Student ID Card on you. If you have a vehicle, make sure it is locked.
e Have a conversation with your roommates about visitors and reflect on current policy.

e Most of our locations have open corridor and gated access; however, staff members
cannot let anyone into the living areas or into your individual room - this is for the safety of
the residents who live in our residence hall community.

e The residence halls do not have restrooms open to the general public. Our restrooms are
for current residents and their visitors/guests, only.

e The Zero Tolerance Expectations regarding drugs/alcohol/weapons/fighting is in effect at
all times, including during football games. NO alcohol or alcohol containers are allowed in
the residence halls, regardless of your age. You can find out more about the alcohol policy in
the Student Handbook and Code of Conduct.

e AsaGSU student, you will be held responsible for your behavior, so please act
responsibly and represent the institution, accordingly!

Football games are a very exciting time here, but please remember that the residence
halls are first and foremost a home to our collegiate young women and young men. We
know that sometimes football game weekends are the only time you get to see your
family and friends, but we ask that along with your excitement, you help us maintain a
safe and responsible environment for all of our residents.
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